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23 February 2024

Adam Parkinson
fyi-request-25549-6a0d9977 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Kia ora Adam,

Your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
(LGOIMA) — CAS-851121-T8F7Z1

Thank you for your official information request dated 28 January 2024 for all costs, TMPs, consultation, H&S
assessments relating to asphalt resurfacing on Union Street and Wellington Street, Auckland.

1) Please provide the total cost and cost breakdowns for these works - I'm interested in a range of
matters, including TMPs, consultation with stakeholders.

The total costs of the works that we have completed for the Union St and Wellington St projects are as
follows:

- Union St: $400,000
- Wellington St: $100,000

The above costs have been rounded to the nearest $1000 and do not include cost fluctuations or GST. A
detailed cost breakdown is refused under section 7(2)(i) of the LGOIMA which enables any local authority
holding the information to carry on, without prejudice or disadvantage, negotiations (including commercial
and industrial negotiations).

2) Please also provide the H&S assessments that assessed all the hazards for these works, and their
resulting controls. | am particularly interested in the H&S assessments affecting residents living
alongside the all-night works, that addressed not only their safety but their Health (the 'Health' in
'Health and Safety), that is also required to be assessed, identified, managed and controlled by the
HSWA.

Please find the requested documents attached to this letter. Please note that some information has been
withheld in accordance with:

e Section 7(2)(a) of the Local Government Official Information Act (LGOIMA) 1987 to protect the
privacy of natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons.

Should you believe that we have not dealt with your request appropriately, you are able to make a complaint
to the Office of the Ombudsman in accordance with section 27(3) of the Act and seek an investigation and
review regarding this matter.

Yours sincerely,
W

Phil Wratt
Engagement Manager, Customer Care
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